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Utility Committee Report 
 
Recent Storm and City-Wide Implications 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, immediately write to other levels of 
government regarding the economic business cases to support increased 
grant funding for flood relief and prevention programs. 

History 

At the August 27, 2013, Utility Committee meeting, the August 27, 2013, 
Financial Services and Utilities report CR_106 was considered and the 
Committee heard from K Brower; L. Makarewicz, North Millbourne 
Community League; G. Zawierucha; and C. Richmond, Sierra Club Canada 
(Edmonton). 

Attachment 

August 27, 2013, Financial Services and Utilities report CR_106 
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